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Updated February 17: Notice of Scheduled Hearing for Crematorium 
License  
 
Service Nova Scotia and Internal Services will be holding a hearing into the 
license of Forest Haven Memorial Gardens (2005) regarding allegations 
that the crematorium has contravened the Embalmers and Funeral 
Directors Act. The Hearing is scheduled to be held on March 11, 2022.  
 
Following the hearing, a written decision will be released outlining the 
findings. 


